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Other Matters –
Open Letter from WMO RA V TCC & RSMT SWFP-SP highlighting 
Pacific NMHS needs to achieve the intent of WRP and EW4All



Purpose of the Paper
To elevate to the PMC the needs identified by WMO Members during recent 
meetings of the WMO Regional Association (RA) V Tropical Cyclone Committee 
(hereafter, the “Committee”) for the South Pacific and South-East Indian 
Ocean, and the Regional Sub-programme Management Team (RSMT) for the 
WMO Severe Weather Forecasting Programme for the South Pacific (SWFP-SP).



Recommendations

The Meeting is invited to:
• Note the Open Letter (appended to this Paper) from the Chairpersons of the World 

Meteorological Organization Regional Association V Tropical Cyclone Committee for 
the South Pacific and South-East Indian Ocean (WMO RA V TCC) and the Regional 
Sub-programme Management Team for the WMO Severe Weather Forecasting 
Programme for the South Pacific (RSMT SWFP-SP). 

• Acknowledge the support of WMO programmes and activities in the region that will 
help to achieve the goals of the WRP Programme. 

• Prioritise as a matter of urgency the identified needs through programmes and 
initiatives such as WRP and EW4All. 



Tankiu Tumas
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